Resolution 23-24/03
First Reading: March 28, 2024
Vote (For/Against/Abstain): 13/2/1

the mission of the Cal Maritime Marine Transportation Department focuses on ensuring the
safety, well-being, and highest educational standards for future mariners;

Marine Transportation faculty bring extensive seagoing and shoreside experience,
significantly enhancing the learning experience with their practical knowledge;

all Marine Transportation faculty hold a United States Coast Guard License, with many
having additional license endorsements;

Marine Transportation faculty engage with a wide spectrum of stakeholders and
continuously update their curriculum to reflect the dynamic needs of the maritime industry;

despite challenges, the Marine Transportation program consistently meets and exceeds
enrollment goals, demonstrating the effectiveness and appeal of the program;

faculty participation in university committees, scholarship, and professional development
initiatives underscores their commitment to the university's mission and maritime education;







through market increase requests as per CBA Article 31.25.

5. The Faculty Senate emphasizes the need for transparency and ongoing
dialogue among the administration, faculty, and stakeholders in the compensation review process.

6. The Faculty Senate encourages prioritizing equitable
compensation for Marine Transportation faculty, reflecting the institution's commitment to high
standards in maritime education.

7. The Faculty Senate urges that new MT faculty hires be offered equitable
salary rates, respecting the unique qualifications and contributions of maritime faculty.

8. The Faculty Senate suggests increasing valuation for professional licenses in
salary considerations, addressing potential undervaluation issues.

9. This resolution shall be distributed to key stakeholders, including the President,
Provost, Deans, Department Chairs, the Board of Trustees, and to the Chancellor.




